
 

The James and Dorothy Dewar College of Education and Human Services at Valdosta State University  is 

hosting an accreditation visit by the Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) on 

April 19-21, 2014. Interested parties are invited to submit third-party comments to the visiting team. 

Please note that comments must address substantive matters related to the quality of professional 

education programs offered, and should specify the party’s relationship to the EPP (i.e., graduate, 

present or former faculty member, employer of graduates). Letters of comment should be received no 

later than March 1, 2015.  

 

We invite you to submit written testimony to: 

Site Visitors 

CAEP 

1140 19th Street NW, Suite 400 

Washington, DC 20036 

Or by e-mail to: callforcomments@caepnet.org 


